
A Message From John H. Thompson, Director of the U.S. Census Bureau:

Your address has been randomly selected by the U.S. Census Bureau to participate in the  
American Community Survey. The Census Bureau conducts this survey each year to give our 
country an up-to-date picture of how we live — including our education, housing, and jobs.

Communities across the country rely on information from this survey to decide where important 
services are needed, including:

• Improving roads and reducing traffic
• Building schools
• Planning for the health care needs of the elderly

Your response is required by U.S. law.  
Because your household has been asked to participate on behalf of your community, it is vital that 
you complete this survey to help meet critical needs in your area.

If you are unable to complete the survey online, we will send you a paper questionnaire in a 
few weeks. The Census Bureau is using the Internet to collect this information to conserve natural 
resources, save taxpayers money, and process data more efficiently. 

If you need help completing the survey or have questions, please call 1-800-354-7271.

Thank you in advance for your prompt response.

Sincerely,

John H. Thompson
Director, U.S. Census Bureau

Enclosures

U.S. Census Bureau
Washington, DC 20233

American Community Survey data help determine the annual distribution of 
more than $400 billion in federal funds to communities nationwide.

Respond now at https://respond.census.gov/acs
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